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Public Notice of Proposed Fire Prevention Service Fee Increase 
North Central Fire Protection District 

 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the North Central Fire Protection District will conduct a 
public hearing on Thursday, November 21, 2024, to consider adopting new and/or increased fire 
prevention service fees. The hearing will be held at 4:30 p.m. at District Headquarters, 15850 W. 
Kearney Blvd., Kerman, CA 93630. 
  
All interested parties are encouraged to attend, speak, and be heard. Written comments are 
acceptable and should be addressed to the NCFPD Board of Directors, 15850 W. Kearney Blvd., 
Kerman, CA 93630, or marci.reyes@northcentralfire.org. Written comments will be accepted up 
to the time of the hearing. 
 
The proposed fee study will be available for public review on November 11, 2024, at 
https://www.northcentralfire.org/ or District Headquarters, 15850 W. Kearney Blvd. Kerman, CA 
93630  
 
Pub:  November 7, 2024     /s/ Amanda Souza, Board Secretary 
 November 13, 2024   
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